
 

Date: 09/04/2020 

C 08 (2020-21) 

 

To 

Whole School Parents 

Ref: Academics @SVM 

 

Dear Parents: 

As we hear news of educational institutes continuing to be under lock-down for April and perhaps 
being extended to May, we hope our decision to declare an early summer break was a timely 
decision to ensure that we transition from one grade to another seamlessly; from one academic year 
to another year with ease. 

Our action plan for April includes: 

1. Connecting with all class representatives (mothers appointed) and understanding their feedback 
about the time away from school. This ensures that we are able to reach out to all parents should 
they require assistance in any from 

2. Professional Development workshops for teachers conducted virtually including soft skills with 
ACE and other workshop facilitators across the globe 

3. Fine-tuning and planning curriculum frameworks for the start of the academic year 2020-21  

4. Zoom connects with teacher-students being initiated (teachers miss the students and also want 
to ensure that they are able to motivate children to complete tasks sent home) 

5. Certification and skilling for virtual classrooms - teachers undergoing programs to upgrade their 
skills with the latest available for virtual teaching to be ready for the future 

6. Summer Enrichment Packs to keep students engaged at home 

7. Sharing e-resources for teaching and learning daily to be used at home, covering all subject matter  

Please do follow us on social media as there are many timely updates we share with the community 
at large!  

As always, we look forward to your feedback or queries, to enable us to guide and orient you for any 
of the above, and therefore do send us emails or messages at any stage. 

Our teachers cannot wait to be back in the physical world with the children, and we look forward to 
the start on May 21th, 2020.  

Be assured, all teaching and learning milestones and targets have been factored in, and your 
children will not miss out on the academic targets. For now, enjoy their presence at home and also 
play your part in being responsive citizens of the country by staying at home, and allowing your 
children to build on their life skills. This time will pass, but these memories will last forever and 
therefore it is important that we make this as comfortable a journey as possible.  

 

Yours truly, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

SVM 


